
been a great experience to 

vote and see the impact of 

democracy! Staff have  

been working extremely 

hard in class to support the 

children in achieving their 

targets. It is so clear to us 

who has been reading 

from home and I wanted 

to take this opportunity to 

thank all the parents and 

families who are working 

with us to  help the chil-

dren have the very best 

start in life. 

I look forward to seeing 

you all over the next cou-

ple of weeks at the Christ-

mas Concerts! 

Mrs Ahluwalia 

Welcome to this month’s 

newsletter! As the weath-

er gets colder, please 

make sure your children 

have the appropriate 

warm layers on! It has 

been a busy month with 

lots of children making 

progress and trying their 

best not only in class but 

also in homework the 

teachers have been send-

ing home. For those chil-

dren who have been mak-

ing that extra special 

effort, I have been de-

lighted to have High tea 

and cake with children 

who have been chosen by 

their teachers, showing 

great learning and behav-

ior! I look forward to wel-

coming more children to 

have a special hot choco-

late with me over the next 

couple of months and 

Year 1 to join me in the 

new year!  

I was delighted to see so 

many of you at the Keep 

Fit breakfast! Children 

have been buzzing about 

being healthy and active 

even in the cold weather! 

We have also participated 

in National Parliament 

Week where the children 

have had a go VOTING for 

their favourite dessert, to 

be made this week! It has 
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Good News in Brief…... 
Thank you to all children and 
families who helped the 
Children in Need charity 
raise £270.67 for those less 
fortunate 
and support-
ed a National 
event which 
we partici-
pate in every 
year! 

 Save the Date! Don’t 
forget to wear your 
Xmas jumpers on  Thurs-
day 8th December! Bring 
in a donation to support 
Save the Children! Any 
donations welcome! 

N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 2  

WELLBEING– As part of our ongo-
ing work on wellbeing and emo-
tional development we are sup-
porting the children in practicing 

mindfulness breathing and regu-
lating their emotions so that 
they can be on the Green Zone 
ready for learning. Find out 
more here: 
http://www.rle.sd23.bc.ca/
ProgramsServices/Zones/
Documents/Zones%20of%

20Regulation%20Parent%

http://www.rle.sd23.bc.ca/ProgramsServices/Zones/Documents/Zones%20of%20Regulation%20Parent%20Presentation.pdf
http://www.rle.sd23.bc.ca/ProgramsServices/Zones/Documents/Zones%20of%20Regulation%20Parent%20Presentation.pdf
http://www.rle.sd23.bc.ca/ProgramsServices/Zones/Documents/Zones%20of%20Regulation%20Parent%20Presentation.pdf
http://www.rle.sd23.bc.ca/ProgramsServices/Zones/Documents/Zones%20of%20Regulation%20Parent%20Presentation.pdf
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Keep Fit Breakfast! 

 
Christmas Productions 

2022! 

We aim to ensure a generous pinch 

of our usual jolliness and creativity in 

each and every performance! Please 

look out for more information in 

your child’s weekly newsletter! This 

year due to space restrictions, bug-

gies and prams will not be allowed 

in and please arrange for children 

under 3 to be kept at home. 

 

Keeping fit and healthy 
is what we encourage at 
Yeading and this month 
Mrs Siyani and Mrs 
Sellick organised a free 
breakfast for everyone 
who walked, scooted or 
biked to school. Despite 
the blustery weather so 
many families turned up 
to enjoy the hot choco-
late and breakfast as 
well as keep fit. Children 
were excited to share a 
breakfast with their 
friends and enjoyed a 
chat over a little bit to 
eat. It was a wonderful 
atmosphere and all the 
children and families 
who came by had a 
thoroughly lovely time.  

 

Y E A D I N G  I N F A N T S  N E W S  

Winter Wellness        

Directory 

 

Please follow the link below to our 

website to read more about Winter 

Wellness Directory! 

https://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/news/?

pid=3&nid=1&storyid=23 

https://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=23
https://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=23


Friendship Day! 
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United against Bullying! Of 

course we are! 

At Yeading we are extremely 

proud to be a caring school 

and we always take the time 

to look after each other. We 

have been looking into being 

better friends and taking part 

in activities in class and in the 

playground which supports 

this. Children have been 

learning about what they 

can do to be kind and learn-

ing how being a good friend 

can really change 

someone’s day. Thank you 

also to Mrs Thornton for 

organising such an im-

portant activities! 

 Car Park 

A reminder for all parents and carers 

NOT to walk through the car park. 

Cars are pulling in and reversing all the 

time and it is very difficult for drivers 

to see small children as they run into 

the playground unexpectedly. SAFETY 

is our primary concern and we would 

like to say a huge thank you to all par-

ents and carers who are using the pe-

destrian gates at all times. 

  

Polite Notice  

Please can we remind all parents who 

are parking their cars on Carlyon 

Road and surrounding roads NOT to 

park in front of our neighbours drive-

ways where there is a dropped kerb 

or complete turns in the middle of 

the road. It is important that we park 

responsibly and drive carefully to 

ensure courtesy to our neighbours 

and safety of all pedestrians. Many 

thanks for your co-operation.  

Winter Warmers 

As the cold weather sets in, may we remind 
families to ensure that their children are 
suitably dressed for the cold.  This includes, 
vests, warm coats, hats, scarves and gloves. 
All items should be clearly labelled with the 
child’s name and class. Thank you for your 
co-operation in this matter. 

trust. Colleagues from the 

provider have even 

worked with some of our 

Reception children and 

staff to make an educa-

tional video for other ed-

ucational settings about 

how to use the super-

vised brushing pro-

gramme in school. 

We have been supporting 

the children in Reception 

through our supervised 

brushing programme. Chil-

dren have been learning all 

about the importance of 

brushing and how to brush 

properly. We have been 

helped by Sally MacGregor 

from the NHS Whittington 

Happy Smiles! 

Notices 

Educational Website 

Guides 

 

Please follow the link below to our 

website to read more about our 

guides 

https://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/news/?

pid=3&nid=1&storyid=22 

https://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=22
https://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=22
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 Notable November at Yeading... 

Y E A D I N G  I N F A N T S  N E W S  
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TAKE A 

LOOK  

INSIDE... 

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/hillingdon/winter2022/


P A G E  7  

Y E A D I N G  I N F A N T S  N E W S  

 

  

 

 

 

TAKE A 

INSIDE... 


